Good evening, Frazier families!  This is your proud principal, Ms. Bowser.  Thank you for your persistence, patience and consistent effort over the past month during the inclement weather and schedule changes.  You and our students have shown up and engaged in remote learning and work packets, helping us sustain instruction.  I appreciate each of you.  I hope we can get through a full week this week and I’m sure most of you hope the same. 

As a reminder, children who will be five years old by August 31 are invited to join our incoming kindergarten class. Families may register online at gcsnc.schoolmint.net.   We also want to invite families of incoming kindergarteners to our Kindergarten Kickoff, happening on Wednesday, March 19, 5:00-6:30. Attendees will meet teachers and learn more about the kindergarten experience. More information is to come.

Dates to remember this week…

Wed., Interim reports will come home

Thurs., We will have our student led conferences, dinner will be served.  Also, please purchase $10 raffle tickets for the chance to win a Harlem Globetrotter basketball and $2 raffle tickets for a chance to win a team sweatband.  These may be small investments for future return.

Save the dates for upcoming events…

March 10-14; SEL Week and Noodle drive

Thanks for listening!  Have a great evening.
